Cost Performance Category

New this year, physicians will also be scored on the Cost Performance Category! You will not have to
report any data for the Cost Performance Category; CMS is automatically scoring all eligible physicians
on Cost measures. The two measures all physicians will be scored on this year are Medicare Spending
Per Beneficiary and the Total Per Capita Cost. For the 2018 performance year, you will NOT be scored
on the 10 episodes originally proposed as Cost measures in 2017. The Cost Performance Category is
worth 10% of your total score in 2018.

How do you know how well you’re doing in the Cost Performance Category? A mid-year report
performance review will be available via your EIDM account. Don’t know how to access your EIDM
account? More information coming soon!

In anticipation of changes to the QPP for Year 3, when episode-based scoring will likely be included,
AUGS members have been participating in an Episode-Based Cost Measure Clinical Subcommittee
through CMS to make sure you have episodes that matter to you.



